

Ysgol Bae Baglan

Headteacher Mr M. Tate Senior Leadership Team Mr L. Lewis, Mr R. Rees, Mr G. Williams, Mrs K. Palmer, Mr A. Marchant, Mr S. Davies, Ms C. Prescott, Miss N. Williams

Seaway Parade, Port Talbot, SA12 7BL

Tel: 01639 508540

Dear Parent or Carer,

We look forward to welcoming those pupils attending Prom on Monday 1st July 2019.

Pupils should arrive to Ysgol Bae Baglan from **5:45pm** onwards on Monday 1st July, buses will be **leaving from the front of the school at 6:30pm** to take pupils to Manor Park.

Please accept my apologies that the pupils' tickets have a different time on them. This was an error on my part. We look forward to welcoming you all at YBB from 5:45pm.

Parents and friends are welcome to join Year 11 pupils for photo opportunities at Ysgol Bae Baglan between 5:45pm and 6:30pm. Please respect our neighbours by parking in the rear car park or designated bays. We kindly ask that no parents attend Manor Park.

Can pupils please remember that they will need to bring with them their money or cheques for official prom photographs that are ordered directly on the night. Portraits cost £10 each, payable on the night by cash or cheque made payable to: Always & Forever.

Buses will return pupils to the **rear** of Ysgol Bae Baglan between **10:50pm** and **11pm**.

We hope that all pupils will have an amazing evening and wish them all the best in their futures.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. D. Grounds